
LTCCP 2006-16 Submission - Received by Email 
Name: Kirin Davids [kirind@clear.net.nz] 

CC:  

Sent: Fri 14/04/2006 12:59 

Your Submission: Please PLEASE do not get rid of the mobile library.  Since I became disabled 
the mobile library has become a life line for me.  My nearest Christchurch 
public library is Shirley, (the Palms)where the parking is a nightmare. If I have 
to walk any distance from my car to the library entrance it's an ordeal, even 
using my stroller. And I can't afford the petrol to travel to other libraries (like 
South Library) where parking close to the entrance is guaranteed. So please 
consider elderly disabled people like myself, who live alone, and rely on 
library books for their enforced leisure. 
 
From Kirin Davids 
4 Chalford Street,  
Brooklands, Christchurch 
Phone number = 03 3298 461 
Email = kirind@clear.net.nz 

 


